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RESTRICTED 

M E M O R A N D U M  
via email and web 
 
DATE:  June 30, 2025 
 
TO: AMC 2025 Scholar Award Prospective Applicants 
 
FROM: Ana Patricia Ortiz, Director, AMC Career Enhancement Program 
 Susan Krown, Co-Director, AMC Career Enhancement Program 
 
SUBJECT: International Scholar Applications 
 

 

We are writing to clarify the current status of the international AIDS Malignancy Consortium (AMC) 2025 
Scholar Awards. This information does not apply to domestic awards. 
 
The AMC continues to welcome applications from international scholars. Although all applications will be 
reviewed and scored based on scientific merit, compliance with NIH guidelines governing international 
subawards that are in effect at the time will need to be taken into consideration in the final award decision. 
 
cc: file 


